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Date:  June 21, 2021 
 
 
To: Senate Committee on Rules 
900 Court St NE Room 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
Re: Support for Stevens Road Housing Proposal - House Bill 3318 
 
 
Chair Wagner, Vice Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee: 
 
I’m writing individually in support of the Stevens Road Housing Proposal. Among others, our teachers, 
school district employees, school children, and their families need to be able to afford a place to live in 
Bend. This project will provide affordable workforce housing units under a proposal that works for our 
community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Carrie Douglass 

 
Chair, Bend-La Pine School Board 

 
 


